
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 5, 1997 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Evan Thomas 

Washington Bureau Chief 

Newsweek 

1720 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W. 

Washington, D.C. 20016 

 

Dear Mr. Thomas: 

 

Enclosed is a copy of our FY96 Report.  Please let me know if you need any 

additional information.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director 

 

Enclosure 


